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Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing this as a Portsmouth resident, to formally object to the proposed project from Aquind to destroy
allotments, the shore line, parts of Milton common and to dig up parts of one of the main routes (Eastern Rd) in
and out of our over crowded and densely populated city.

At a time when we are hearing all over the news, that we need our green spaces and must reduce our emissions -
this project seems totally ludicrous to me. It will cause increased traffic, which will further pollute the air that
my children breath, it will destroy many species of protected wildlife and it will also take away from allotment
owners who are trying their best to keep up green spaces which our city so desperately needs.

I urge you to seriously reconsider the project and route through our city and put a stop to it immediately.

Many thanks

Megan Palamidas




